General Mills Global Sourcing Announcement
November 1st, 2021

After nearly 40 years of dedicated service, Colleen Soukup, Chief Procurement Officer, has announced her intent to retire from General Mills at the end of the calendar year. During these past 10 years as Chief Procurement Officer, Colleen has led significant change that has globalized, centralized and elevated the role of sourcing with the business to achieve incredible results for the company. Colleen's mentorship, advocacy and commitment to being a force for good has made Sourcing a leader in diversity, HMM/working capital for the company, and sustainability. She will be greatly missed.

Michael Hourihan will be joining General Mills as Chief Procurement Officer effective Nov. 1. Michael will set the strategic vision and plan for the future of Sourcing at General Mills in partnership with the business and his team. Michael joins us with over 25 years of procurement leadership experience within CPG, most recently serving as Senior Vice President of Global Procurement at PepsiCo. While there, he led the global procurement team responsible for PepsiCo’s most strategic buying categories including packaging, IT equipment/services and Capital assets supporting all of PepsiCo’s operating units around the World.

Please join us in thanking Colleen for her leadership and welcoming Michael to General Mills!

